

Subject: Network Monitoring for Your Protection

Date: July 8, 2023

Dear Internet User,

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining a safe and secure network environment, we are writing to inform you that our network is being monitored for the protection and well-being of all our users, including yourself.

In today's digital landscape, where technology has become an integral part of our lives, ensuring the security of personal information and maintaining a reliable network infrastructure are of paramount importance. With this in mind, we have implemented proactive measures to safeguard your data and maintain the integrity of our network.

The purpose of network monitoring is to detect and prevent any unauthorized access, security breaches, or potential threats to our system such as Viruses or Malware. By continuously monitoring network traffic, we can identify suspicious activities, promptly respond to any security incidents, and take necessary actions to mitigate risks.

Please be assured that our network monitoring is conducted in strict compliance with applicable laws, regulations, and industry standards to protect your privacy and confidentiality. We adhere to a comprehensive privacy policy that outlines the collection, use, and storage of your personal information. Any data collected during the monitoring process will be treated with the utmost care and handled securely, in accordance with our privacy policy. We also wish to share that though this process, we do not capture any website content, email messages or financial information. We can only see what websites are being visited and how much data has been uploaded or downloaded.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding our network monitoring practices or the protection of your data, please do not hesitate to reach out to our dedicated support team at **it@ecmcamps.ca**. We are here to address any inquiries you may have and provide you with the necessary information.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. We appreciate your continued trust and assure you that we will make every effort to maintain a secure and protected network environment for your benefit.

Sincerely,

Steve Fulton, UE Chair I.T. Committee / ECM Camps